
 

 

NOTICE 
September 5, 2023 

Notice of Intention 

 
 
The Town of Ladysmith intends to participate in one or more procurements 
conducted by Canoe Procurement Group of Canada during the period of 
September 5, 2023 – September 5, 2024. For further information and access to 
the Canoe tender notices, please review the BC Bid website at 
www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca and the MERX website at www.merx.com. For further 
information about Canoe, please visit the website at 
www.canoeprocurement.ca 

 
Matt O’Halloran 
Corporate Officer 
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